
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS:                        Ref No. 21-52 

 
 

ENHANCED MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER 
(EMCO) K. CENDANA NOT AFFECTED   

 
 
Dear Valued Owners & Residents, 
  
 

Reference to the recent announcement made by the government on the 
implemented of EMCO in several locations in the Klang Valley effective 03 
July 2021 to 16 July 2021. 
 
Please be informed that Kiaramas Cendana Condominium is NOT 
AFFECTED as we are not in the EMCO area.  
 
Please continue to ensure that you comply with the SOP to prevent the spread 
of the virus.  
 
For more information on Covid-19, please visit www.moh.gov.my and 
www.doctoroncall.com.my or you may call the National Crisis Preparedness 
Response Centre at 03-8810200 /600/700. You may also contact us at 03-
6203 7768. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Management 
Date: 02 July 2021 
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